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HB 3100 restructures the framework for how public health services are provided to 

Oregonians.  The bill requires the Oregon Health Authority to adopt and update a 

statewide public health modernization assessment, and to establish the foundational 

capabilities necessary to protect and improve the health of residents of this state.  Local 

public health authorities will work with the Oregon Health Authority to develop local 

plans for implementation. 

 

A total of $500,000 General Fund is included in the budget for the Oregon Health 

Authority to cover the planning and assessment activities required by this bill.  

 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends HB 3100 be reported out do pass. 
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